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Russell Lynch. The IRC thanks them, and all the other ALA members serving on IFLA standing 

committees.  

 ALA’s booth was once again one of the most popular spots on the exhibit floor in Singapore.  Lots of 

interest in Graphics “Big Bang Theory” poster, as the show has achieved worldwide popularity.   

The IRC also commended IRO member and ALA Councilor
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effort with the Mexican Librarians Associations (AMBAC) to collect books that will be distributed to 

public and school libraries in Monterrey during AMBAC’s Annual Conference in May.  ALA President 

Barbara Stripling will be a keynote speaker.   
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The Philippines face a long path to recovery in the wake of Typhoon Haiyan on November 8, 2013--one 

of the most powerful storms ever recorded. ALA has created a Philippine Library Relief donation effort 

to help rebuild libraries and archives in the Philippines that were destroyed or damaged. ALA has 

already raised $5,000.  ALA is coordinating with the Philippines Library Association Inc (PLAI) and the 

National Library of the Philippines. The National Library will be sending a fact-finding delegation to the 

hard hit region next month 
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ALA’s first collaboration with People to People resulted in a very successful tour to Costa Rica at the 

beginning of November.  The next tour offered through People to People will be to India.  ALA is also 

now sponsoring a second tour to Costa Rica this summer that has a strong library service component. 

ALA receives a small portion of tour fees to help further its international efforts.  


